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Energy Probe would like to participate in both Stream 1 and Stream 2 working groups. lts representative
will be Tom Ladanyi. His contact information is below.

Tom Ladanyi

TL Energy Regulatory Consultants Inc.
tom.ladanyi@rogers.com

Consultant representing Energy Probe


mailto:tom.ladanyi@rogers.com
mailto:Veronica.Mendes@oeb.ca

